
 

  

 
 
Dear Friends, 

 
Jade’s 5th annual food drive collection is here! Starting today, Jade and Friends will be collecting non-
perishable food items to benefit Philabundance through WMMR's Preston and Steve’s Camp Out for 
Hunger. Philabundance works with over 500 agencies in our area to distribute food to those in need; 
from shelters to social service to families that simply don't have enough money to put food on the 
table.  
 
For those interested in collecting non-perishable food items, we will provide you with a collection bin 
and will collect them as needed now through the month of November. In addition to food donations, we 
have also set up a Virtual Food Drive through Philabundance for monetary donations.  
We will be collecting all donations by Wednesday, November 27, 2019. 
 
We will tally up our totals and will deliver to the Camp Out for Hunger collection point at the Wells Fargo 
Center during the week of December 2nd.   
 
For more information about the food drive, please contact Caitlin Walsh at caitlin.walsh@jadeintl.com.   
 
We thank you for your consideration and would like to have you join us if you can.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Scott Hoffman 
President 
Jade International  
 

 

Donations can also be dropped off at:  Jade International 
Folcroft West Business Park, 101-103 Georgetown Building, Folcroft, PA 19032  

between 9:00am and 4:00pm Monday -Friday 
Tel: (610) 522-9300   www.jadeintl.com  

https://secure.philabundance.org/site/TR/Events/VirtualFoodDrive?px=1243084&pg=personal&fr_id=1040
mailto:caitlin.walsh@jadeintl.com
http://www.jadeintl.com/

